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MCSO COURT DEPUTY NAMED 2018 COURT OFFICER OF THE YEAR:  NYS SHERIFFS’ 

INSTITUTE  

  Re:  Deputy Jeffrey Ingham 

 
 

Rochester, NY (January 22, 2019) – Today, January 22, 2019, the New York State Sheriffs’ Institute named Monroe 

County Sheriff’s Deputy Jeffrey Ingham  ‘Court Officer of the Year’ at the New York State Sheriffs’ Association Winter 

Conference in Albany, NY.  Deputy Ingham is recognized for his professionalism and expertise as a dedicated deputy 

and respected instructor, holding certifications in multiple fields, including Defensive Tactics, Taser, Firearms, 

Advanced Firearms, and Advanced Reality-Based Training. 

 

Deputy Ingham began his career with the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office in  

1994, employed as a trainee while in college.  After college, he worked for the MCSO Property 

Clerk, as well as the Quartermaster.  In 1998, Deputy Ingham was hired as a sworn deputy in the 

Court Bureau and attended the Academy.  For more than 20 years, Deputy Ingham has devoted 

his career to the Sheriff’s Office and the citizens of Monroe County, giving back to others while 

on duty and at outside venues upon request. 

 

Deputy Ingham became a General Topics instructor in 2003.  He attended the Tony Blauer Instruction School in 2009, 

becoming a Glock Armorer.  In 2012, Deputy Ingham became an instructor evaluator, instructing recruits at numerous 

academies.  In addition, Deputy Ingham has taught in many in-service capacities.  Adding to his resume, Deputy Ingham 

is also the Taser Coordinator, responsible for keeping Tasers functioning and instructing annual certification.   

 

“Deputy Ingham possesses a wealth of knowledge and experience that is invaluable to the Monroe County Sheriff’s 

Office,” said Sheriff Todd K. Baxter.  “Deputy Ingham’s exceptional career achievements and his dedication to 

elevating the profession of court security are second to none; helping to ensure the safety of more than 10,000 people 

who visit our courts each year.  His dedication of 20 plus years is to be admired and emulated by all who are fortunate 

to work alongside him.” 
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